Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome Back

Just an update from the Fundraisers on what has been happening so far this academic year.

The Spring Raffle was a huge success with the below winners. We hope everyone enjoyed the

wonderful treats and vouchers in the Raffles.

George – Dolphins Louis Thomas – Lions Harry – Dolphins

Lewis – Hawks Cloe – Eagles Dila – Lions



We would like to thank the parents and local community for their donations and vouchers: Posh Plaice, Hobbledown, Blueball, Pattisons, Odeon Epsom and Co-op Nork.

Mother's Day was such a lovely event. We loved seeing all the children come with their siblings to choose a Pamper gift. The thought process that goes on when choosing the gifts is great to see. Unfortunately, we have no photos as the day was busy sorting out all the gifts and children.

Upcoming Events:

We have the ever popular Disco back on the 16th May – please remember to purchase your tickets on Arbor now. To run the disco a lot of helpers are needed so please make sure you sign up using the links below.

volunteersignup.org/FREAQ

volunteersignup.org/BFQ44

Father's Day – a pop-up shop will be run on the $14^{\rm th}$ of June – this will be on Arbor soon so don't miss out.

Frozen Fridays – we will be doing our Ice Lollies in the playground shortly (weather permitting) so keep your eyes peeled.

Fundraisers Contribution to School

We raise money to supplement the curriculum activities and learning opportunities for all children.

So far this year we have:

- Purchased 2 new Football Goals
- Purchased 10 PE tops for children representing Shawley at Sports Game
- We have so far contributed to Year 1 & Year 4 School Trips





We are always looking for parents to join the fundraisers. We are a bunch of parents that have a good laugh when we get together and love putting on events that we know the children will remember during their time at Shawley. If you feel you would like to be part of these events, please grab one of us at school or email the below address and we will be in touch.

We look forward to the upcoming events and thank you all for your support so far.

Shawley Fundraiser shawleyfundraisers@hotmail.co.uk